

THE DIOCESE OF EDMONTON

THE ANGLICAN CHURCH OF CANADA L'EGLISE ANGLICANE DU CANADA

10035 - 103 STREET EDMONTON, ALBERTA T5J 0X5

TELEPHONE: 780-439-7344 TOLL FREE: 1-877-494-8890

FAX: 780-439-6549

E-MAIL: churched@edmonton.anglican.ca WEBSITE: www.edmonton.anglican.org

To be read at St. Paul's, Edmonton on Sunday, February 5, 2023

January 31, 2023

St. Paul's Anglican Church 10127 145 Street Edmonton, AB T5N 2X6

My dear friends,

Thank you for your patience as we have arranged for ministry during Rev. Myron's medical leave.

I am pleased to let you know that the Rev. Sarah Holmstrom has accepted my appointment as Interim Assisting Priest 0.25 time beginning February 1, 2023. Her ministry with you will span the length of Myron's leave.

Sarah brings with her many gifts, and has previously ministered to communities in this particular type of situation. I know that you will welcome her to your parish community.

I ask for your continued prayers for Myron. I also ask for your prayers for the lay leadership at St. Paul's. As always, I will continue to hold you in my prayers, particularly as you support and encourage one another during this time.

In Christ.

The Rt. Rev. Stephen London

Bishop of Edmonton